Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 12:51 PM

To: Taylor Gustafson; Tristen Lamb; Jesse Cox; Pat Nicholson
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: BL-19-00004 Suncadia Ph. 3 Div. 15 & 16 REVIEW

Good Afternoon,

Please review the below BLA. All comments are due by April 25 at 5pm. This BLA has a lot of parts to it. | you would like
to see a large copy of the preliminary survey let me know.

Note: the original submittal was deemed incomplete. Please only review the documents titled REVISED
BL-19-00004

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co . kittitas.wa.us




